From Fred Ginnell [frederick.grinnell @tsouthwestern. edu]
Sent: Friday, September 19, 2003 4:52 PM

To: Hol |l and, M chael J.

Subj ect: Practice of Science

Dear M. Holl and:
In your discussions, you mght find useful Chapter 1 froma book that |
currently witing under a grant fromthe National Library of Medicine.

Fred Ginnell

Prof essor of Cell Biol ogy

Director, Programin Ethics in Science and Medi ci ne
UT Sout hwestern Med Ctr, 5323 Harry Hines Bl vd

Dal | as, TX 75390-9039

214-648-2181 (T); 214-648-6712 (F)

htt p: // ww3. ut sout hwest ern. edu/ et hi cs/ bi os/ grinnell.htm
http://swnt240. swned. edu/ gradschool / webri b/ grinnell.htm
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